
 
 
Bridging to Tomorrow Update  
(December 1, 2015)  
  

Open House Come & Go 

An Open House will be held on Wednesday, December 2nd from 6 pm to 8 pm at the Victoria 
Public School Library located at 639 Broadway Avenue. 

The Open House will provide information the project construction and design. 

 

 


